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Dear Salutation,

Last spring, we introduced the Dean’s Society to celebrate the alumni, parents, and  
friends who generously provide leadership annual support to the College of Medicine. 

In total, 185 alumni, parents, and friends stepped forward, providing almost $875,000 in flexible 
support for pressing needs across Einstein’s campus. Gifts from these generous supporters were 
immediately put to use to supply cutting-edge technologies, support experiential learning 
opportunities, and advance the biomedical research happening in Einstein’s laboratories.
These investments impact the opportunity for breakthrough findings on a daily 
basis and help to shape not only Einstein’s mission but also the future of medicine. 
 
Salutation, I hope you will consider joining the Dean’s Society this year with a leadership gift of
$1,500 or more to Einstein’s Annual Fund. As a member, you will receive special invitations and 
research updates, as well as recognition on campus, at events, and on our website.

Perhaps more importantly, you will be a critical partner in our efforts to propel the work of
innovative investigators who keep science at the heart of medicine. With your investment, 
together, we can maintain the level of excellence that makes Einstein a top destination for
renowned faculty and researchers alike.

Thank you for your consideration,

Suzanne M. Murphy, Ed.D
Vice President of Development
Albert Einstein College of Medicine

P.S.  Gifts can be made at one time or in monthly installments on our website at
www.einsteinmed.edu/deanssociety.
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Dear Salutation,

Salutation, I hope you will consider joining the Dean’s Society this year with a leadership gift of 
$1,500 or more to Einstein’s Annual Fund. As a member, you will receive special invitations and 
research updates, as well as recognition on campus, at events, and on our website.
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A Proposal  
for Leadership  

Annual Support

We are pleased to recognize Dean's Society members  
with the following benefits:

• Invitations to the annual Dean's Society Honor Reception;

• Recognition on the Online Honor Roll and at events;

• Regular news and updates from Einstein;

• a personal liaison in the Office of Alumni and Development.

Members at higher levels of the Society will enjoy increasing  
recognition for their support as well as special invitations to  

attend exclusive events and lectures throughout the year. 

$250 in the first five  
years after graduation

Benefactor	 $50,000+

Founder	 $25,000 - $49,000

Patron	 $10,000 - $24,999

Sustainer	 $5,000 - $9,9 99

Partner	 $2,500 - $4,999

Associate	 $1,500 - $2,499

Recent  
Graduates

Albert Einstein
College of Medicine
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EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION: 
With over 1,900 full-time faculty members and more than 9,000  
Einstein alumni counted among the nation’s foremost clinicians,  
biomedical scientists and medical educators, Einstein offers one of the 
nation’s largest programs for medical education. Today, the College of 
Medicine is home to over 1,050 M.D. or doctoral students, and 255 
postdoctoral research fellows. 

RENOWNED FOR RESEARCH: 
Long a national leader in biomedical research support from the Federal 
government, Einstein received more than $202 million in funding  
from the National Institutes of Health during 2022. This includes  
the funding for major research centers at Einstein in aging, intellectual  
development disorders, diabetes, cancer, clinical and translational  
research, liver disease and AIDS. Other areas of focus include  
developmental brain research, neuroscience, cardiac disease, and  
initiatives to reduce and eliminate ethnic and racial health disparities.

The Dean’s Society recognizes donors 
making current-use gifts to Einstein each 
year. The impact of these donations can 
not be overstated, providing a “living  
endowment” which can be deployed 
immediately to address the most pressing 
needs of the College.

While tuition maintains our current  
programs,  it does not always provide the flexibility to embark on new initiatives, pay  
for cutting-edge technologies and fund the research and student experiential learning 
opportunities that make Einstein a top destination for students and faculty alike.

Through their generosity, members of the Dean’s Society help us to continuously refine 
our programs and invest in new opportunities without waiting for the budget to catch 
up.  Every aspect of the Einstein education – from student scholarships and research to 
modernizing the curriculum and ensuring equitable access – is shaped by the partnership 
and investment of generous alumni, parents and friends.

Albert Einstein College of Medicine is one of the nation’s  
premier centers for research, medical education and clinical 
investigation. For more than 60 years, our diverse faculty  
and staff have set the standard for excellence in medical  
and graduate education and patient-centered clinical care,  
and have made major contributions to scientific research  
enhancing human health in our communities and beyond. 
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